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Dear Andrew,  

Reappointment – Chair of ReLondon (formerly London Waste and Recycling Board) 

I write to give notice to the London Assembly of my intention to reappoint Dr Liz Goodwin OBE as 
Chair of ReLondon (formerly the London Waste and Recycling Board), when her current term ends 
on 1 September 2021. 

Liz Goodwin is the Senior Fellow and Director of Food Loss and Waste for WRI (World Resources 
Institute) and is also a Champion of the United Nations Sustainable Development Goal 12.3, the 
aim of which is to halve food waste around the globe by 2030. Previously she was the CEO of the 
waste reduction charity, WRAP (Waste & Resources Action Programme) from 2007 to 2016. In 
2015, she was recognised in the Queen's Birthday Honours list and received an OBE for her 
services to business resource efficiency and the environment. 

Under her leadership ReLondon has led efforts in reducing food waste, including securing London 
the status of a Flagship City for food, and is helping to make London a leading circular economy 
city, making the link between a circular economy and the climate emergency. During the first 
lockdown she led ReLondon’s valuable contribution to keeping London’s waste services running 
and is contributing to recovery efforts by supporting London’s SMEs through my Green New Deal 
funding. 

I propose to reappoint Liz Goodwin until 1 November 2024, to ensure continued strong leadership 
and providing certainty in the role up to and beyond the end of the current Mayoral term with 
sufficient time for a recruitment exercise if required early in the next administration.  

I hereby give the required 21 days’ notice from receipt of this letter for the Assembly to consider 
my proposed reappointment and convene a meeting of the Confirmation Hearings Committee to 
make a recommendation about it if appropriate. Liz Goodwin’s correspondence address is 

, or by email at Liz.goodwin@relondon.gov.uk or 

Andrew Boff AM  
Chair of the London Assembly 
Andrew.Boff@london.gov.uk  Date: 6 August 2021 
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I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London 




